MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and City Council

FROM: Gregory 1. Guernsey, Directorq
Planning and Zoning Department

DATE: November 1, 2016

RE: 5010 & 5012 Heflin Lane
C14-2015-0114 and NPA-2015-0015.03
District 1
Withdrawn by Applicant
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The abovementioned rezoning case and neighborhood plan amendment has been withdrawn by
the Applicant and no longer require City review or approval.

If you have any questions about this item, please contact Jerry Rusthoven at (512) 974-3207.

Gregory I. Guernsey, Director
Planning and Zoning Department

X: Elaine Hart, Acting City Manager
Sue Edwards, Assistant City Manager



Chaffin, Heather

Subject: FW: Heflin Zoning and NPA Cases

From: Michele Rogerson Lynch [

Sent: Tuesday, November 01, 2016 11:20 AM
To: Chaffin, Heather; Fox, Kathleen

Cc: Will Herring

Subject: Heflin Zoning and NPA Cases

Hi Heather and Kathleen. After further consideration, the owner does not wish to pursue the pending applications. As
such, we respectfully request that both applications be withdrawn and no further action taken.

Thank you,
M

Michele Rogerson Lynch

Director of Land Use & Entitlements
Metcalfe Wolff Stuart & Williams, LLP
221 W. 6" Street, Suite 1300

Austin, Texas 78701
(512) 404-2251 ofc
(512) 404-2245 fax



